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From: Ian Heanue <iheanue@peconsultingcorp.com>

To: Jenny Raitt <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us>, Mary Muszynski <MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us>, Kelly Lynema 
<KLynema@town.arlington.ma.us>

Cc: "Marc Sides <msides@core-states.com>" <msides@core-states.com>, "Cabrera, Brooke C" 
<brooke.c.cabrera@chase.com>, "Steve Tomasello <stomasello@atlanticretail.com>" 
<stomasello@atlanticretail.com>, "'brendan@noonanrealestate.com'" <brendan@noonanrealestate.com>, 
"'richard.ramsey@wtphelan.com'" <richard.ramsey@wtphelan.com>

Date: Mon, 27 Sep 2021 19:45:46 +0000

Subject: Docket 3665, 645 Massachusetts Avenue


CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and 
you know the content is safe.

 
Good Afternoon,
 
Please accept this email as an official request to have our special permit application (Docket #3665) for JPMorgan 
Chase NA Bank, at 645 Massachusetts Avenue, Arlington MA, continued to the October 25th, 2021 board hearing.  
 
This continuance will allow the team time to prepare our response in greater detail and have Bank representatives 
present.
 
If you have any questions or require any additional documentation please feel free to reach out.
 
Thank You,
 
Ian Heanue
 

 


